
 
Davis High School Community Council Minutes 

April 7, 2021 6:30 a.m. 
 
 
Attendees:  Greg Wilkey, Corine Barney, Tracey Meade, Robyn Lawson, Jared Jensen, Ryan Wilko, 
Shanna Barker, Julie Call, Brooke Karras, Lance Thaxton, Eliza Thaxton, and Bailey Kohler. 
 
Council Chair Ryan Wilko welcomed the Council and reviewed the previous month’s minutes.  He 
motioned that the minutes be accepted.  Tracey Meade seconded the motion.  The vote to approve the 
minutes was unanimous and they were approved and adopted. 
 
The Council reviewed the Davis High activity results included in the agenda.  A lot of spring sports are 

happening.  Plans are in the works for prom, spirit week, and senior week within District limitations. 

 

Brooke Karras indicated that the PTA is working on a senior all-night part at Boondocks. 
 
Officer Jensen reported there have been some incidents since returning from spring break involving 
social media. 
 
Dr. Wilkey reviewed recent and year-to-date Trust Lands budget expenditures.  Chemistry tutoring 
exceed budgeted amount by $142, but it can be covered by areas where expenditures were less than 
budgeted.  No new requests were submitted.  The Council reviewed the 2021-2022 proposed goals and 
budget.  One area of particular discussion centered on funding CE Math 1010 and Math 1050 curriculum 
development.  After discussions, Shanna Barker motioned that the proposed goals and budget be 
approved with communication to the faculty that requests are approved year to year, and that the CE 
Math 1010 and Math 1050 curriculum development may be a one-time budget request that may be 
approved for next year only.  Lance Thaxton seconded the motion, and the 2021-2022 goals and the 
2021-2022 Trust Lands budget were both unanimously approved. 
 
Dr. Wilkey sought approval to hold elections this spring prior to the end of the current school year for 
next year’s vacant Community Council positions.  Ryan Wilko motioned to approve.  Shanna Barker 
seconded the motion, and the request was unanimously approved. 
 
No meetings are scheduled for the remainder of the school year.  Ryan Wilko motioned that the meeting 
be adjourned.  Julie Call seconded the motion, and the meeting was adjourned at 7:50 AM.  


